
28.06.2024 

 

Dear All, 

It has been another fabulous week of exploring the jungle and making up adventures for 
Superworm. 

   

We also found some time to cool ourselves down in the heat with some Cosmic Kids bug 
yoga and explored our outside area to see which small creatures live there on a sunny day. 
We thought the best place to look was definitely the shade! 

Next week we will be starting to think about ducks, swans, otters, fish and water ready for 
our trip on the 16th July. 

In maths this week we have carried on thinking about 8 and for fluency we have been 
working on one less than. To support from home, give your child a number and ask them to 
tell you the number one less. Start under 10 to make it manageable. 

Please remember sun hats with a name inside somewhere. 

 

Coming up next week 
 

Ways to support at home (home learning) 

- Visits to Mrs Grainger and Mrs 
Jones Monday and Wednesday for 
an hour on each occasion 

      
- End of term celebration invite 

22.07.2024 

5 times a week reading!! 
Don’t forget to sign for your 5 
times a week towards your medal. 
5 weeks of 5 times a week 

needed!! 
 
To clarify this is 5 home read. We will 
read with the children in school but the 
aim is to support a 5 time a week of 
home reads. 
 
 

 

Have a lovely long weekend break,                              

Sally Windmill 
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